
From: SUSAN ALSBURY   
Sent: March-28-14 9:24 AM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: 40% increase 
 
The Ontario Energy Board has given approval for Enbridge to increase rates by 40%. Yes, we 
had 1 long cold winter but we had 12 years of warm winters so why can't they live off the fat of 
those 12 years? Do you think they'll ever reduce it once we get the warmer winters? Not on your 
life. What a steal from the common folk! Absolutely disgusting! Will my CPP be increased by 
40% or more likely 0.9%? 
  
From a disgusted pensioner, 
Susan Alsbury 
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